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UPCOMING EVENTS
Well done and thank you to our School Council for organising another succesful 
Comic Relief Day on Friday and for all of the generous cake donations.

It has been good to see so many pupils taking part in our new tennis club on 
Wednesdays after school to 4:30pm. Please remember to book a place for your child 
in advance on Schoolmoney - the club is open to everyone from reception to Year 6. 

You should have recived your child's spring term report and appointment time for 
parent meetings on Thursday of next week. Please contact the school office if you 
would still like to make an appointment. 

We have been pleased to welcome Mrs Legg to school as our new Catering Assistant 
and Clerical Assistant. Mrs Legg will be working in the office every day from 
8:45-11am for the summer term, as well as preparing and serving our lovely school 
meals and supervising lunchtime play - a lady of many talents!

               Ms M Hunt
               Executive Headteacher - Edge Schools Federation
               Headteacher - Brockton and Church Preen Primary Schools

21st March 2025

This half term's Christian value is:

Justice

SPRING TERM

March 26th
Tennis Club YR-Y6 to 4:30pm
Parent / carer and class teacher meetings 1:30-6pm
March 27th
SATs Club Y6
March 30th
Pioneer residential - payment 2 due
April 2nd
Tennis Club YR-Y6 to 4:30pm
April 3rd
SATs Club Y6
April 8th
Godly Play - Miss Benbow
April 9th
Easter Service - Bourton 2:00pm
Tennis Club YR-Y6 to 4:30pm
April 10th
SATs Club Y6
April 11th
Boats and Bonnets 2:00pm
LAST DAY OF TERM
April 14th - 25th
EASTER HOLIDAY

SUMMER TERM
April 28th
Pupils back in school
April 30th
Pioneer residential - payment 3 due
May 1st
SATs Club Y6
May 5th
BANK HOLIDAY - school closed to pupils
May 8th
SATs Club Y6
May 12th - May 15th
Year 6 SATs tests
May 22nd
FOBS movie night
May 26th - 30th
HALF TERM HOLIDAY
June 12th-13th
Pioneer residential visit Year 3 / Year 4
June 23rd
FOBS whole school trip
June 26th
Hereford Cathedral Y6 leavers 
June 29th
FOBS Summer Fete
July 2nd - 4th
Arthog outreach residential visit Year 5 / Year 6
July 10th 
FOBS Disco
July 11th
Final "Well Done" Assembly
July 18th 
LAST DAY OF TERM



School Meals



Red Kites
In literacy, we have been researching previous Mars Rovers  
discussed in our class text, "Curiosity" and putting them on a 
timeline. We had no idea there have been so many rovers sent 
and that some are still there. We have used our previous 
learning in science to support our knowledge with this book.

We are enjoying our Light topic in science, where we have 
investigated which materials are reflective and how light 
travels.

On Tuesday, Y3/4 enjoyed a visit from firefighter Will 
Cartwright, who talked about fire safety in the home. We 
enjoyed putting our knowledge to the test with a quiz at the 
end.

We have enjoyed discussing our work with the Edge Schools 
Federation governors who have been visiting. I am so pleased 
at the positive feedback I had about the way Red Kites spoke 
so sensibly about their work. This was a very proud moment to 
be their teacher. Well done Red Kites!



Wrens Nursery
We have been thinking about 
springtime and looking out for buds 
and blossom. We have really enjoyed 
the warmer weather and have been 
having a go at planting seeds and 
flowers.



Parent, baby and toddler group 
from newborn through to 
pre-school age with craft, free 
play, stories and snacks (and 
tea/ coffee/cake for the adults).

Parents/carers remain present 
and responsible for their children 
throughout. 

Do call in and join us!

Term Time Fridays
9:30-11:30am
School Hall

FOBS - Friends of Brockton School
We are so grateful to all of 
the members of FOBS for 
their hard work in 
organsing so many 
activities and events to 
support our school. The 
"Smarties Challenge" will 
begin on Monday - keep all 
of your spare change to fill 
those tubes!



After-school Tennis Club

Starts Wednesday 12th March 
3:20-4:30pm

Open to children from Reception to Year 6
Places limited - book on Schoolmoney




